From: Friedlander, Marguerite (UTC) 
Sent: Thursday, September 05, 2013 4:24 PM
To: UTC DL XUE-130617 External Mail Group
Subject: Deadline for response to PSE Motions to Strike

Good afternoon,

Per my conversation with Mr. Trotter, the parties have requested an additional day to provide a letter indicating a settlement agreement in principle has been reached.  The parties anticipate requesting that the Motions filed by PSE be held in abeyance pending the Commission’s consideration of the settlement.

A one day extension on any response to the Motions to Strike is reasonable, and I grant that request.

Thank you again for keeping me apprised of the situation.

Marguerite E. Friedlander
Marguerite E. Friedlander
Administrative Law Judge
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
(360) 664-1285
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